
STATUS REPORTS 

 

 

ACCOUNTS 
RECEIVABLES 

 

 

 

 

jaime.kephart
Text Box
Due to the recent Enterprise Resource System conversion from Cayenta to Munis, collection activities for past due bills were temporarily put on hold until billing and reporting issues could be resolved.  We believe that the bulk of those issues have now been resolved, and we can once again begin collection activities in earnest, with late fees being issued again beginning in January after customers have been properly notified.  




